KKTV (FID 35037)
Request to Extend Construction Permit

Gray Television Licensee, LLC, the licensee of KKTV, Colorado Springs, CO (FID 35037), requests an
extension of the repack construction permit (File No. 0000067487) for KKTV. KKTV is now operating on
its post-auction channel using its interim facility. However, manufacture of its primary antenna has
been delayed. Shipping is now estimated for July 28, 2019. Once it arrives, the station is scheduling
between 2-4 weeks for installation. Therefore, Gray respectfully requests an extension of the deadline
to build the facility specified in KKTV’s repack construction permit.



